
 
Influenza Vaccination Service for MUPY Faculty Members and Personnel
 

July 24, 2020 
 
On July 24, 2020, MUPY’s Employee Relations and Welfare Unit provided an annual influenza
vaccination service to all faculty members and personnel as staff welfare. This event was arranged
during lunchtime in Prof. Sukon Poonpat Conference Room located on the 5th floor of the Research
Building. There were lots of academic staff and non-academic staff who stepped in to receive this
health benefit aiming to prevent the spread of influenza among the staff and students in the Faculty

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2730


